September 25, 2023

It is with immense gratitude and the utmost confidence that we, the Board of
Directors and members of the North Canyon Condos Homeowners Association, extend
our wholehearted endorsement of Adjusters International.

On November 28th, 2019, our community suffered an unfortunate and
devastating fire that affected all 48 units of our building. In what were undeniably
chalfenging and trying times, Adjusters International stepped in as a beacon of hope and
professionalism in managing the disaster and our recovery.

From the outset, their expert team including Blair Hanson, Joshua Scott, Darrell
Kuykendall, Chris Glenister and Tyler Moare exhibited a level of dedication and mastery
that proved indispensable to our community's recovery journey. Not only did they guide
us through the intricacies of the fire claim, but their support and services became even
more invaluable when the global pandemic ensued, adding a layer of complexity to an
already strenuous situation.

One of the most commendable achievements of Adjusters International was their
capability to negotiate and advocate on our behalf. Initially, our insurance company
presented us with an offer of $2.5 million, a sum that would have been insufficient to
restore North Canyon Condos to its previous standard. However, through Adjusters
International's diligent efforts and unmatched expertise, they successfully negotiated an
amount of nearly $8 million. This not only allowed for the full restoration of our property
but afso ensured that the needs and concemns of every single one of our unit owners
were adequately addressed.

In times of crisis, having a reliable, efficient, and compassionate partner can
make all the difference. For North Canyon Condos, Adjusters International was that
partner. They went above and beyond, ensuring that our community could rebuild and
move forward with our lives with confidence and security.

We wholeheartedly recommend Adjusters International to any organization or
individual in need of claims adjustment services. Their work ethic, expertise, and
dedication to their clients are truly unparafleled.

Jocelyn Soderstrom
North Canyon Condominiums
HOA President



